
 

2021 Great Pumpkin Regatta 

October 30, 2021 

 

NOTICE OF RACE 

 

INVITATION:  You are cordially invited to participate in the 2021 Great Pumpkin 
Regatta to be held Saturday, October 30, 2021.  This event shall consist 
of a series of races to be determined by the PRO and shall all take place 

on October 30, 2021.  All races will be run in CCYC’s Z420 sailboats.  

The event is open to all who register by 0930 hrs. on October 30, 2021. 

Participants are encouraged to wear masks and costumes to celebrate 
Halloween.  Prizes may be given out based on masks and/or costumes. 

 

RULES: This event will be governed by the Racing Rules of Sailing (RRS) for 
2021-2024 as published by the International Sailing Federation (ISAF) 
and as modified by the Sailing Instructions. All 420s and requisite sails 

used in the event will be provided by CCYC.  Boat assignments will be 
made by the PRO. Sailors will be responsible for providing their own 

personal safety equipment. There will be no use of trapeze in this 
event. Competitors are encouraged to participate in the day’s festivities 
but shall not hinder the safety of any boat or participant in doing such. 

This will be grounds for disqualification without hearing by the PRO, 
this modifies rule 63.1. 

 

ELIGIBILITY:       Any sailor or team who registers before 1000 hrs. on October 30, 2021 
is eligible to race. Sailors may enter as individuals or as a team, 
consisting of skipper and crew.  Experience on a 420 is NOT required. 

Further, it is not required that a sailor be a member of a team. 
Individual entrants will be assigned to a team at the skippers meeting.   

 

REGISTRATION: The entry fee is $20 per boat. Participants may register at Regatta 

Network:  
 

https://www.regattanetwork.com/clubmgmt/applet_registration_form
.php?regatta_id=23331 

 

COURSES: The racing area will be in the general area of the Corpus Christi Marina 
or outside the breakwater depending on the weather and the discretion 

of the PRO. Starting areas will be determined and announced at the 
Skippers meeting. 

 

SKIPPERS 

MEETING: 1000 hrs, Saturday, October 30, 2021 at the Corpus Christi Yacht 
Club. 

 

SCHEDULE:  Warning signal for the first start will be at 1100 hrs with additional 



races to follow. 

 

CONTACT: The principal race officer for this event is Brad Tindall 
Phone: (361) 658-5460 

Email: brad@ccgasket.com 

mailto:brad@ccgasket.com

